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 Everything in the 4th grade is going great. I’m enjoying teaching 
your children, and they do a great job. I love their enthusiasm and all the 
wonderful questions they ask. We’ve accomplished a lot in one month.  

 Attached are the book orders for October. Please have them re-
turned by Friday, October 5. If you want to order online, the class activa-
tion code is: GKLDZ 

 Midquarters  were emailed on Friday, Sept. 21. If you have any 
questions, please don’t hesitate to call me. 

 We will be having a Fall Harvest Party on Wednesday, Oct. 31. 
There will be no dress-up. Our room parents will contact you if they need 
any help and/or supplies. 

Veterans’ Addresses Needed 

 We will be writing to Veterans on Veterans Day 

this year. If you have a family member or friend that 

served in the armed forces, and you think they would en-

joy getting a letter, please bring in the address during the 

month of October. 

OCTOBER 2018 

Topics to be Studied: 

Religion-Jesus miracles 

Math-multiplication 

Social Studies-United States regions 

Science-sound and light 

Language-nouns and verbs 

Reading-Lesson 3 and Lesson 4 

Questions to Ask Your Child: 

What are the 3 bones in the ear called? 

What are the first ten amendments to the Constitution 
called? 

What is the opening to the Constitution called? 

Why did Mary and Joseph flee to Egypt after Jesus was 
born? 

Points to Ponder: 

*Truth is the standard of excellence. 

*Friendship is God’s special way of loving us 

through someone else. 

*There is never happiness without love. 

Trunk-or-Treat 

October 29 at 5:15 p.m. 

 Madison Trip 

 Our end of the year field trip to Madison will 

be Tuesday, May 28, 2019. 

Art to Remember 

Please consider ordering a product with your child’s artwork 

from Art to Remember. All proceeds benefit the PTL budget and 

projects. 

Dining Out Night-Chipotle (Washington Ave.) 

Tuesday, October 9  


